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Meeting Evaluation Results 

 Yes No Comments 

Was the information 
presented in a clear and 
concise manner 
 

29   

Are there questions you 
would like answered 

8 14 1. Should wage subsidy money be decreased at any time – will there be notice given so that staff 
can make plans to handle a decrease in wages?  Centres can make attempts/help should a 
decrease be inevitable 

2. Are we ever going to see child care operators treated equally with the various funding 
opportunities as we are all delivering quality programs? 

3. Management portfolios 
4. Are non-profit centres eligible to open a child care centre within schools? 
5. Are there any plans to review funding for special needs beyond 0 – 3.8 in after school programs 

and summer programs 
6. Any information coming from the Ministry regarding Quality framework?  Will there be any 

licensing requirements or purchase of service linked to meeting quality levels 
7. For a general staff, there were a lot of acronyms and assumptions.  Is there a document that 

explains them all 
 

Do you have topics that you 
would like discussed in the 
future by NCCS or 
children’s services 

 More about auditing (supporting) 

 Same as Comment 1 above 

 Further updates on changes, especially regarding the M of E 

 Same as Comment 5 above.  Also, population of children with special needs is rising – what can we do to 
support 

 Would love to know what Darlene does in her spare time! 

 Anything current and relevant 

 Would have liked to hear more about resources and how the process works 

 More sessions similar to tonight – very informative 
 



Is there anything else you 
would like to tell NCCS or 
children’s services 

NCCS Children’s Services 

 Thank you! Great job 

 Portfolio changes make sense 

 These meetings are very valuable and 
informative for us.  However the area where 
the presentation took place this evening 
made it difficult to hear clearly.  Not sure if it 
was the open area and those on the 2nd level 
who were talking.  A microphone might have 
helped.  Thank you for the hand-out.  It was 
a big help as well as the area beside each 
topic to list points. 

 I am proud to be affiliated with such an 
amazing network – sector! 

 Keep up the terrific work you are doing.  We 
need our ECE community to be strong and 
moving forward 

 We are a diverse group with a common goal 
– that is child care, but in sitting with my 
group I can say we are not all facing similar 
challenges.  Our different sizes also make it 
difficult to talk about common problems 

 It was a great overview – would have liked to 
hear more about exactly which services are 
provided 

 The location was nice and easy to find but it 
was very echoy in the foyer.  It was difficult 
at times to hear the speaker as they were 
always way over to the side of the room.  It 
would have been nice to have you in the 
centre of the room. 

 Nice job Darlene!  Well organized 

 Love Darlene! 

 Your on-going support and genuine interest in helping is 
much appreciated by all centres 

 Equal treatment for “commercial” vs non-profit 

 Excellent presentation of information 

 Awesome management team! 

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide input 

 Fee subsidy for children attending our programs and 
assisting the family to go through the process – it is a 
challenge 

 Could you save more money by policing “families” that are 
abusing the system 

 Great job.  Lots of information in an organized time period 

 

 


